
Purpose: This reference sheet is to be used if you are stopped by a law enforcement 

official while operating a truck and trailer and asked about your USDOT Number. 

 

▪ Atwell LLC was made aware that our trucks which pull trailers are classified as 

Commercial Motor Vehicles.  

 

▪ Atwell applied for and received a USDOT Number: 3325118 on August 20, 

2019. 

 

▪ Atwell is enrolled in the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Association’s new entrant 

safety program, giving us one month to be compliant with FMCSA regulations. 

 

▪ We are fully committed to complying with all laws and regulations set forth by the 

Federal Motor Carrier Safety Association. 

 

▪ If the Officer finds any deficiencies, inform them that we are continuously working 

to improve our compliance and will address any concerns. 

 

 

▪ For further questions or information please refer them to contact Josh Herbeck at 

the following: 

o Office: 248.447.2000 ext. 2087 

o Mobile: 248.302.4399 

o Email: jherbeck@atwell-group.com 


